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•  

Foundation funds Digital Camera Equipment 

As many of you may know, the Foundation’s largest fundraiser of the year is the 

Annual Bill Baker Golf Tournament, which is scheduled for July 15th at the 

Stadium Golf Club. We would like to invite any and all golfers to join us by 

participating in this year’s tournament. It is great fun and proceeds go to the 

continuation of our mission to fund innovative educational grant opportunities for 

our students. Since 1998 we have provided in excess of $140,000 in grants to the 

Mohonasen community. Some examples are noted in this newsletter. 

Mohonasen Golfers 

2016 

Bill Baker 

Memorial 

Golf 

Tournament 

July 15, 2016 

(hold the date) 

 

 

"I didn't have a camera, so I thought that I wouldn't be able to take digital 

photography, but now because of the Mohon Foundation's grant of digital 

cameras I can!"        

Kimberly Wood Grade 12 

"Thanks for letting me borrow the grant camera when mine was 

broken!  I would have been way behind otherwise."   

Sam Ruggerio Grade 12 

"We finally have cameras for those who need them, and they are nice 

ones too!"    

Jason MacGregor 

 



 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
ADDRESS: 
P.O. 4207 

Schenectady, NY 12304 

 
 
 

E-MAIL: 
Mohonasenfoundation 

@gmail.com 
 

Grant applications should be 
submitted to this email address 

for efficient processing 

 
 

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: 

www.sites.google.com/ 

sites.mohonasenfoundation.org 

This year’s 

Tournament is 

scheduled for  

July 15, 2016 at 

Stadium Golf Club  

Save the Date 
 

Author Ben Mikaelsen Visit  
 

 

 

Mr. Mikaelsen’s assembly focused on standing up to bullies, not being a bully 

yourself and achieving your dreams.  He used his own personal experiences to 

demonstrate that no matter how bad things are when you are young they can get 

better.   

 

Many students stated that they were deeply inspired by his talk. Students 

lingered after the assembly to get Mr. Mikaelsen’s picture or chat with him. 

 

Judo Not Just for Physical Fitness 

 

 


